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Hi All,

Well done Kayleigh and Tallulah, the poster is looking great. Me and Mr McGarvey had a chat and have a few suggestions to make it even better:

1.It's a great idea to have the social media logos, but do we actually have an Instagram and Facebook account? If we don't then maybe just have the Twitter logo?
2.1sn't there a different logo for the Creative Arts department? I've attached the one Mr McGarvey thinks it is.

Thanks,

Nick
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It looks more like an evening of Music rather than an advert for all the Creative Arts subjects. Something of a collage might be more appropriate Tallulah, Kayleigh?

Thanks for all this hard work you're doing to support the Creative Arts —it's hugely appreciated!!

Kevin Eastwood

Head of Drama
Head of Year 10 girls

Bishop Challoner Catholic Federation of Schools
352 Commercial Road

E10LB

Tel: 0207 791 9500 ext. 228
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0000000hhhh....i suddenly get it—you are doing one for each subject but advertising for the same thing?
V'm mistaken — my bad Tallulah, Kayleigh.

Kevin Eastwood

Head of Drama
Head of Year 10 girls

Bishop Challoner Catholic Federation of Schools
352 Commercial Road

E10LB

Tel: 0207 791 9500 ext. 228
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Miss C Crisp
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Hiall,

The Art department like the Music [JSea 50 far — in particular the choice of photograph with the light catching Ella’s face.
Agreed on the Creative Arts logo suggestion as per Music dept feedback.

We feel the darker blue lettering with date etc on it needs t & Highlight (51 Reply na 5o it contrasts with the dark background and stands out more.
Also, we feel if the postars will all contain photographs of students completing their Creative Arts work, we need to ensure a fair mix of girls and boys images should be used.

Thank you for your hard work,

The Art department



